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OFFICIAL  

Main South Road Duplication 
Projects  

Pedler Creek - bridge removal reminder 

 

All four lanes of the newly duplicated Main South Road 

between Seaford and Port Road, Aldinga, opened to 

traffic in December last year. The final part of this 

stage of the project is the removal of the bridge at 

Pedler Creek. 

How this affects you 

The removal of struts and the installation of temporary support 

structures will begin in mid February.  

Removal of the bridge will begin in late February and creek 

rehabilitation will start in April 2024. 

There will be some noisy disruptions from time to time, but we'll do our 

best to keep the noise to a minimum. There are no night works 

scheduled. 

When 

The works will start from mid 
February 2024, and take 
approximately 12 weeks to 
complete 

 

Hours of work 

7am to 7pm 

Monday to Saturday 

Where 

Old Pedler Creek bridge 

More information 

Visit www.fcalliance.com.au 

Email info@fcalliance.com.au 

Call 1300 896 826 
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